Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Karl Lauff [klauff@cchnc.org]

Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2009 1:20 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Shad Small; Costa, Aaron E; Firth, Daniel, Env. Health
Subject: Harrison Street - HUD Requirements

Attachments: Pages from HSH_HUD 202 Award Letter_10_31_07.pdf

Hi Donna and Steven,

Thanks for meeting today, it was great to have a dialog on 1633 Harrison St., and | think it was a very productive
meeting. As | mentioned in the meeting, attached are the HUD requirements from their award letter, Section Q being of
primary interest for Alameda County Health Services. In Section Q, items 1 and 2 being critical as to how they
specifically relate to ACHS and the RAP. Items 3 and 4 being critical in the sense that the NEPA Review needs to be
completed in order for us to proceed with those items. If a draft of a letter to meet these HUD requirements can be
sent out by Friday that would be greatly appreciated. Thanks,

Karl

Karl Lauff, Project Manager
Christian Church Homes

303 Hegenberger Rd., Ste. 201
Oakland, CA 94621-1419
Office: (510) 746-4121

Fax: (510) 746-4203
klauff@cchnc.org
http://www.cchnc.org

Statement of Confidentiality

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments are intended for the exclusive use of the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify CCH as soon as possible at either 510-632-6712 or dmain@cchnc.org and delete this email
and any attachments.




